From: Sarah Alexander
Sent: 18 December 2018 10:38
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Fig Tree -- 22 Grove Terrace, NW5

Hi there,

Further to our conversation, I confirm that I'd like to apply for permission to remove the
second branch that's leaning on the Grove Terrace mews wall. As we discussed, I'll see if
what's left of the tree after that is worth preserving and if I then also need to apply to remove
the whole thing.

With kind regards,
Sarah Alexander
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